Let 'er Snow

Sheboygan Falls Snowmobile Club PO Box 203 Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085

June 2019 President Letter

Dear Members,

I would like to wish you all a very pleasant next few months. As we are all waiting anxiously for the summer weather to show up in our corner of the States, we are much more fortunate than some of our neighboring states. Some of our landowners and gardeners are waiting patiently to try and plant their crops.

This letter is coming out a little earlier than usual, so all of you can have plenty of notice to get our July meeting and social on your calendar. (Also so the Theobalds' and Sass' can take a late June, early July vacation!) Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 9th at Odyssey Fun Center. Both the board meeting and social will start at 6:pm. The club will pick up the cost of the beverages and pizza for the evening.

Also speaking of calendars, please remember that our club has its main fundraiser on Labor Day weekend, working at the Sheboygan County Fair. A sign-up sheet has already been started, but there are plenty of openings left to fill. Over the past several years, we have had several members "work" 2, 3 and 4 nights of the event, just to help fill the openings. Please, remember this is a Holiday weekend for everyone. If all hands are on deck, everyone will be able to assist their club and still enjoy the "long" weekend. The money that we raise at the County Fair helps us all year long – including providing beverages and food at our meetings. The sign-up sheets will be available at our July meeting or contact Pam Theobald and she will be able to get you signed up.

So, in closing, I hope to see all of you on July 9th at 6:pm at Odyssey Fun Center. Have a safe summer!

Tim Sass

PLEASE CALL ME FOR WORKING AT THE FAIR WE NEED HELP

Ticket Winners:

April							
\$20.00	Ticket No.	\$30.00	Ticket No.	\$50.00	Ticket No.		
Tim Carmen	100	BobForsythe	11	Jeremy Gregoire	337		
Norman Fenner	202	Connie Heirs	181	Linda Holden	344		

Accepting Food items / Money at each meeting for the Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry.

Meeting Location

Odyssey Fun Center

Meetings: Board 6:00pm Member 6:30pm second Tuesday of each month

Sheboygan Falls Snowmobile Association Board 2012-2013					
President:	Tim Sass	Phone – 467 - 6712			
Vice President:	Steve Heirs	Phone – 467- 8455			
Secretary:	Pam Theobald	Phone $-467 - 6518$			
	Pam	Cell – 627-4404			
Treasurer:	Colleen Sass	Phone – 467 - 6712			
Board Members:	Rick Yurk	Phone – 458 - 6958			

<u>Committees Chairperson</u> :					
Let 'er Snow Newsletter:	Pam Theobald	Phone – 467-6518			
Trail master:	Rick Yurk	Phone – 458-6958			
Tucker Maintenance:	Tim Sass	Phone – 467-6712			
Fish Fry/Rib Ride:	Colleen Sass	Phone – 467-6712			
Food Pantry	Lee Gumm				
Fundraisers;	Steve Heirs	Phone – 467-8455			
Club Ride:	Mary Holden	Phone: 467-2340			
AWSC:	Mike Holden	Phone: 467-2340			